
MFA Ivan Mrkic Meets Czech Ambassador Ivana Hlavsova
Wednesday, 19 February 2014.

Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivan Mrkic received today a courtesy call by
Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of the Czech Republic to the Republic of Serbia
Ivana Hlavsova.
  
In a cordial meeting, both sides agreed that the bilateral relations between the two countries
were traditionally good and friendly.

Minister Mrkic thanked for the strong support extended thus far by the Czech Republic for the
European path of the Republic of Serbia and conveyed the expectation that it would be
continued in the future.

They expressed satisfaction with the continuity of the political dialogue and agreed on the next
steps for the realization of meetings at the highest level.
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